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DTI:Planning Review

From: Lexie Raven 
Sent: Monday, 8 August 2022 7:13 PM
To: DTI:Planning Review
Subject: Local planning

Good Evening 
IT is so difficult when a community feels so strongly about the building of a Hungry Jacks on the corner of Angas 
Road Westbourne Park  .  
 
People were happy for a retail or business development but not a Hungry Jacks.   
The community members who have taken on this task have to be congratulated as they have represented their 
community so well. 
It appears that Council, the Local Member have all supported their  opposition but to no avail.   
Where does a Community voice have merit.  
Lexie Raven  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




